
Christmas Hamper Program 

 
 

The Salvation Army Centre of Hope Food Bank will be CLOSED for December and will 
re-open on January 6, 2014. 

 
The Christmas Hamper provides individuals and families with a gift card, potatoes, 

carrots and a box of food containing the items needed to prepare a traditional 
Christmas dinner and a bag of toys for children 12 and under. 

 
Hamper registration and pick up will be at; 

 
 Canada Building at the Western Fair District (900 King Street at Rectory) 

 
 December 16-20, 2013  

 
 Time: 8:30am - 3:30pm daily 

 
Documentation needed: 

 
1) Identification for everyone in the household 
2) Proof of income from all sources 
3) Proof of address 

* Documents must be original – no photocopies 

 
 

**Please be prepared to take your hampers home with you on the same day** 
 

For information call 519-661-1359 www.centreofhope.ca/christmas 


